Wilton Economic Development Commission
Signage Working Group Meeting
Thursday 3/30/2017; 7:30PM
Painted Cookie Conference Room — 196 Danbury Road

Attendees: Vivian Lee-Shiue, Lori Bufano
Absent: John Wilson

Public Members: Megan Abrahamsen (Blue Star Bazaar), Steven Devine (Anytime Fitness),

Tom Sato (Wilton Hardware / Chamber of Commerce), Susan Schmitt (Painted Cookie), Beth
Skott (resident), Frank Sparagna (Anytime Fitness)

MINUTES
1) Introduction of members

2) Brief overview of objectives — Vivian Lee-Shiue explained that the objective is to review
existing town regulations, compare with other towns (both within and outside
Connecticut), and present report to the BOS with a report and recommendations. The

recommendations may come in the form of interim proposals (i.e. temporary signage as
first pass, etc.).

It was suggested that the group will meet roughly monthly.

Vivian Lee-Shiue asked Tom Sato if there are any other members within Wilton Center
that might want to join the group.

Review of Wilton town regulations — as we had mostly open discussion, we did not

review town regulations in depth. We did speak broadly about the individual business’
experiences with town signage.

Establishment of deliverables and target dates — TBD. The team would like to present an

initial report before commission hiaitus in August. This would likely be only on one
subset topic.

The group will aim to meet monthly.

5) Open discussion
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